From: Thomas, Latasha 
Sent: Friday, April 04, 2014 2:16 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Courtesy gift bag at Terminal 5 Ribbon cutting

Steve,

Please see the attached picture of the contents of the courtesy gift bag that all attendees received today during the O'Hare Airport Terminal 5 Grand Opening.  All concessionaires put items into the bag.

Please find this note as notice of receipt of same.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Latasha R. Thomas

Alderman, 17th Ward

​
